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Basic Detail Report

[ Letter to Masaji Iwate from Tatsumi Iwate, 
September 25, 1942 ]
Date
1942

Primary Maker
Iwate, Tatsumi

Medium
paper

Description
(2) page letter written on recto and verso to Mas Iwate from 
Tatsumi Iwate at Camp Carson, Colorado, on September 25, 
1942. Tatsumi writes that he won't be at Camp Carson long, on 
account of the 'Japanese Language' announcement, that the Army 
is training interpreters and translators of 'Nip' language at the 
school for some time now, that Tatsumi was told by the Colonel 
that he would be one of the candidates to attend the school in 
December.


